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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

God Bless
Mrs Burch

Newsletter
19th April 2024

If you are interested in joining 
the PTA please talk to Mrs 

O’Connor. It takes an enormous 
amount of hard work to plan 

and organise all of the amazing 
events that take place and we 
are always on the look out for 

new members. 

A massive thank you to the PTA for organising another amazing Duck Race last Saturday. Great 
fun was had by all and it was so lovely seeing the whole school community enjoying the day 
together. The whole event raised an incredible £1500.

Saturday was a very busy day for two of our Year 6 children, as before the duck race they 
competed in the County Cross Country Competition in Stratford. A huge well done to Jessica 
who came 12th in her race, and to Alfred who came 3rd in his race. We are all so incredibly proud 
of you both.

• Tuesday 30th April 9:15am
Y3/4 Class Liturgies – Parents 
Invited

• Wednesday 1st May – KS1 Ricky 
Dance performance to parents
Refreshments from 9:00
Performance 9:30

• Bank Holiday Monday 6th May

On Tuesday afternoon Ruth Payne from Warwickshire 
County Council visited school to teach us all about recycling 
and what happens to our household waste. We watched a 
video of the state-of-the-art recycling centre at Sherbourne
and found out about how our general waste is turned into 
energy.  After the assembly Ruth met with our Stewards of 
Creation and they devised an action plan to improve our 
recycling and waste management at school. Look out for 
future initiatives. 
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Gospel Virtues – Eloquent and Truthful
Pupils at Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School are growing to be…

eloquent and truthful in what they say of themselves, the relations between people, 

and the world... by developing an eloquent language which pupils can use to 

understand and articulate their emotions, beliefs, and questions, encouraged by the 

example of their teachers to be truthful in the way they represent themselves and 
speak about the world.

Catholic Life, 
Prayer and RE at 

Our Lady’s

This coming Sunday’s Gospel
4th Sunday of Easter

(Cycle B)

Wednesday Word

John 10:11-18

Mass

Good Shepherd Sunday

As this coming Sunday is traditionally known as 
“Good Shepherd Sunday”, we are faced with the 
image of Jesus as our shepherd who we can trust 
to guide us in the right direction.
An important part of a shepherd’s job is to guide 
his sheep and keep them safe from the dangers 
around them. We can be assured that if we put 
our trust in Jesus he will guide us along the joyous 
and righteous path and free us from our fears and 
worries. 

This week you might like to explore the word trust 
with your child. What does it mean to truly trust 
someone? Thank you to all those who took 

the time to respond to our 

Catholic Life, Prayer and RE 

questionnaire. We are still 

compiling the results, but did want 

to point out that our school 

website contains lots of  useful 

information about our faith 

journey.

https://www.ourladysrc.warwickshi

re.sch.uk

Questionnaire

Thank you to Fr Teddy for 

celebrating a beautiful Mass in 

school last Monday and for 

teaching us all about the Act of the 

Apostles and St Stephen. Our Year 

4 Liturgy Leaders also did an 

amazing job of reading and writing 

the prayers. Please remember that 

you are all welcome to join us for 

Mass in school.

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=103.7
https://www.ourladysrc.warwickshire.sch.uk/


Newsletter Nov 2021

19th April 2024

SCHOOL PARKING

Following numerous requests from 
neighbours and our bus company 

parents are reminded to park safely 
and considerately at drop off and 

collection. 

A gentle reminder that parents are 
not permitted on the school staff car 
park without prior written consent 

from the headteacher fpr each 
occasion.

LATENESS
School starts at 8.55 a.m. every day.

Children need to be in their class line at 8.55 
a.m. so that they can start their lessons 

promptly.

The gates will be locked at 8.55am promptly.
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12th April 2024 

Following our absence policy – please could 
parents report all absences by 10am on  each 
day of absence; stating the actual reason for 
the absence and when your child is likely to 
return to school. No reason will result in an 
unauthorised absence.

Parents are also reminded that children may 
not return to school for 48 hours after the 
last incident of sickness &/or diarrhoea.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 
in keeping all our children and staff healthy.

https://rb-coaching-itc-ltd.classforkids.io/info/5
Click the link above to sign up for Football Club 

on Monday afternoons

Y5/6 Trip To Alton Castle 5 – 7 June 2024
Our residential trip is coming up soon.
Parents are reminded that full payment must be 
made by 13th May 2024.
A meeting will take place on Wednesday 21st May 
at 5pm. Parents will have the opportunity to ask 
any questions.

https://rb-coaching-itc-ltd.classforkids.io/info/5
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For up to date information and sharing what we are up to – keep an eye on our feed    
@OurPrincethorpe

.

Date Time Activity

Mon 22nd April 3.15 -4.30pm RB Football Club Y1-6

Tues 23rd April 3.15 - 4.15pm Hotshots Basketball

Wed 24th April 9.15am Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Thurs 25th April

Fri 26th April 3.15 -5pm                                                             Irish Dancing with Declan McHale

Sunday Mass 
St Anne’s Wappenbury

Princethorpe Chapel

8:30am
10.30am

Holyday Masses as announced
Confessions as announced

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-
bulletin/

Next School Week a a Glance 

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

19th April 2024

Nursery/
Reception

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Whole Class Austin George Benjamin Peter Huxley

Stars Of The Week

Attendance & Punctuality
Whole School 98%   

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 98% 98% 89% 99% 100% 99%

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-bulletin/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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St Anne’s Parish, Wappenbury with Our Lady of the Angels’, Princethorpe March  2024

To fulfil the required criteria for the General Data Protection Regulations that came into force on 25 May 2018, 
please read on and complete accordingly. Fr Teddy needs your consent to contact you directly.

1. If you wish your details to be retained at St Anne’s parish and if you are content that Fr Teddy contacts you 
directly (rather than through Our Lady’s School), please  complete the form below, so that your information may be 
retained electronically and in paper form at St Anne’s Presbytery.
2. Even if you have previously done this, it will help keep records up to date if you  complete again and 
return

Personal Information Record
Please can you complete the form below in BLOCK capitals and return by EMAIL

Family Name: _________________________________________________

Parent’s First name(s) __________________________________________

House name/number: __________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Post code: ___________________________________________________

Landline telephone number: ____________________________________

Mobile: ______________________________________________________

Email address: ________________________________________________
(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

How we use your information: All information is held securely on the Presbytery database and will be processed 
fairly and lawfully in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.

Please tick one or more of the boxes below if you are happy for us to contact you by:
post  □ email □ text/SMS  □ telephone  □

Please tick the box/es if you are happy for your data to be used for:

News about parish events (including sacraments)   □ Fundraising to support the parish  □

If you have any questions or concerns about how your information is used or you wish to opt-out at any time from 
the above, please let us know, email to Father Teddy at fatherted2017@hotmail.com

Please print name: ____________________________________________________

Signed: _________________________________________Date: _______________


